
The Littleton community is invited to dine 
at The Cherry Cricket to raise money for 

Little Raven Elementary!

Tuesday, January 14
11am - 11pm

Dine-In or Take-Out!

10% of ALL sales will be donated to 
Little Raven!

The Cherry Cricket
819 W Littleton Blvd
Littleton, CO 80120
970-688-8801

See the Menu Here!


	Slide 1

